
Roadmap to Reopening After 12th April 2021 
  
We have received guidance from British Gymnastics regarding the Government’s “Reopening 

Roadmap” for the easing of lockdown restrictions and we will be working with British Gymnastics 

to open as soon as possible after 12th April. 

 

Please note that at this stage any guidance and dates that have been announced could 

change depending on how successful the easing of restrictions are.  We will continue to 

keep you updated. 
 


